Melissa L. Suttner

From: Kate Hoffmann

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 9:09 AM
To: Melissa L. Suttner

Subject: RE: MT Pockets

I can only go back a year, and | show four noise complaints at the address. One was for an outside band, one was for
loud talking outside, and two don’t indicate what they were.

From: Melissa L. Suttner

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 9:00 AM

To: Kate Hoffmann <Kate.Hoffmann@Appleton.org>
Subject: MT Pockets

Hello,
We received a noise variance request from MT Pockets and Alderperson Spears would like us to check to see if there

have been any noise complaints for them in the past. Can you please let me know?
Thank you!

Melissa Suttner
Administrative Assistant

Appleton Health Department
(920) 832-6499




